
RRC/ER/GDCE/01/2023(216) 

Railway Recruitment Cell 
Eastern Railway 
56, C.R. Avenue 
Kolkata-700012 

Dated: 16.11.2023 

IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR THE CANDIDATES AGAINST GDCE 2023 

NOTIFICATION NO. RRC/ER/GDCE/01/2023 FOR VARIOUS POSTS 

Candidates who have applied for the GDCE 01/2023 for various posts are hereby 
införmed to keep themselves in readiness for the said examination which will be held very 
shortly. 

The schedule for the examination will be notified very shortly only after the nodal RRB 
will informs the schedule date. Candidates should treat this as an intimation for the 
examination. 

Further, for rest of the information, candidates are advised to keep checking the notice 
board of RRC/ERKolkata(rrcer.org). 

Sd/ 
Chairperson RRC/ER 
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